
 

 
Don’t miss this event!    Friday, November 15, 2019 

 
GAMP’s  Annual Raffle Night to be held in our Cafeteria /Theater 

 
TEACHERS      PLEASE        COLLECT 

 
Parents please send $5.00 to school with your child   

 
Classroom Donations 

 

Dear Homeroom Teachers and Parents 
Home and School is asking each classroom to participate in our Grand 
Raffle Night on Friday, November 15, 2019 at 6:00 PM.   
 
We are asking for $5.00 donation from each student.   
If you can’t give $5.00 give what you can.  
 
Instead of having the teachers make up a raffle basket, Home and School 
will use the money to purchase a gift from each classroom. With the money 
collected we will purchase (depending upon the total amount) I-Pod, Flat 
Screen TV, Digital Camera etc. or a suggestion from the classroom, Kindle 
Book Reader, PlayStation… 
 
Your classroom gift donation will be label with your grade, room number 
and teacher name. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------
-Name:________________________GR._____RM#___ 
 
Please cut off and send in with your $5.00. Thank you H&S 


